Scoop Message #4 – 6/6/12

More on the New School Meal Patterns 
 Starting in school year 2012-13, schools participating in the USDA’s School Meal Programs are required to meet new nutrition standards for breakfast and lunch meals.  The standards will be implemented gradually, over a multiple year period, giving school district staff and students time to adjust to the changes.  

Meal Schedules and Service.  As more schools offer a wider variety of menu choices and salad or fruit/vegetable bars to students, it is important to ensure the meal schedule allows adequate time for children to eat and enjoy their meals.  The new meal pattern promotes age-appropriate meals.  Scheduling grades 6-8 and 9-12 lunch periods separately may help to support the foodservice department in meeting the new guidelines. 
For additional information regarding the New Meal Patterns please visit:   http://www.cde.state.co.us/cdenutritran/nutriReauthorization.htm
